
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/5/2013 8:51:04 AM 
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Tomorrow 

Thanks Richard 

From: Myers, Richard A. [mailto:richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 08:29 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: tomorrow 

Laura, yes, we're still on for 3:00 at 505 Van Ness, Room 5012. 

Richard 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 6:51 PM 
To: Myers, Richard A. 
Subject: tomorrow 

Richard 

I'm confirming our meeting to preview the GTS case tomorrow at 3:00. 

We are meeting with SED at 1:00 to do the same thing. 

We are still on for you at the CPUC building, right? 

Thanks 

Laura 
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